Know what’s going on(line)
Be that parent!

FREE Cyber-bullying Sexting Prevention
Parent Training

The Eugene Police Department is teaming up with Eugene School District 4] and Bethel
School District to offer training for parents and the public about how to prevent sexual
exploitation of children as well as cyber-bullying and Sexting.

Pick a date for your training (all classes present the same training).
The training is free and open to the public.

December 17,18, and 19
6:30 p.m. to 8:30 p.m. at South Eugene High School,
400 E 19th Avenue, Eugene, OR 97401

Conducting the training will be Detective Richard Wistocki (Ret.), who is a
nationally-recognized high technology child crimes specialist with 30 years of
experience in law enforcement. He will present proactive strategies and expert insight,
as well as offer invaluable resources designed to empower your
family to combat Cyber-Bullying and Sexting.
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Wistocki will cover the following topics:

. How to effectively monitor your child’s devices remotely

. Understand cyber-crime and that “no one online is anonymous”

. Understand appropriate protocols when a student discloses issues of cyber-
bullying, sexting, or sextortion

. How to report criminal cyber-bullying

. Understand applications such as Snapchat, House Party, TikTok, Google Hangouts,
Fortnite, Instagram and more

. How your teen’s postings can affect their college recruitment

. Understand the laws that cover social media such as: Harassment, Cyber-Stalking
and False Personation

. How to empower parents to be responsible for their child’s technology

. How to empower students not to be victims & protect their “digital foot print”

. Open Forum Q&A



